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2018 AGM Report 
 

I Chapter Activities 
 
With the Parliament rising in late November 2017, the subsequent March 2018 General Election and 
the adjustments required as per the change of government, the South Australian chapter has yet to 
meet.  

 
 
II Chapter representation at AGM 
 
Representation has yet to be settled.  
 
 
III Chapter Finances 
 
The balance stands at $13,059.43. 
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